
From: Skip Harris
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] C & H Hog Farm
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 7:19:46 AM

To Whom It May Concern:
This enterprise in this location is a travesty.  It would be bad enough to have this disgusting mess in a location
less vulnerable to pollution.  But to have permitted it in its current location smacks of bribery.
It does not take a genius to see that this hog farm should never have been issued a permit in the first place! 
North Carolina learned a lesson when they allowed such hog farms, and they polluted their streams.  There is no
question that the only course of action now is to close it down.  If you want to do the right thing, at least extend
the period for public comments and see results of further tests.  However, the solution is clear:  Admit the mistake
and CLOSE THE HOG FARM NOW!!
Skip Harris
Benton, AR
501 315-6625
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